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Notice of Voluntary Recall – Harmless Harvest Dairy-Free Yogurt Drink, 8 oz. 
 

Dear Customer, 

 
This letter is to inform you that we are voluntarily recalling specific lots of Harmless Harvest’s Dairy-Free Yogurt Drink 

beverages after identifying a possible packaging defect that may result in premature spoilage.  Consumers may 

notice that, in some cases, the packaging is bloated or swelling, and product inside may have an off taste or 
odor.  In limited cases, mold may be visible.  The risk of injury from spoilage, bloating/swelling, or from common 

types of mold is unlikely.  Further laboratory testing is being conducted to gain more information on the mold.  

Given the foregoing, Harmless Harvest is advising consumers not to consume the product, and to throw it away 
or return to the store where originally purchased. 
 

The recalled products are limited to the following Use By dates (“Products”): 
 

 
 

Product: Dairy-Free Yogurt Drink, 8 oz. 

Use By: 13MAY19 and 28MAY19 

Flavors & UPCs: 

• Original Unsweetened – UPC 859078-002962 

• Strawberry – UPC 859078-002979 

• Blueberry – UPC 859078-002986 

• Mango – UPC 859078-002993 

 
No reports have been received of any consumer illness nor injuries to date.  No consumer complaints related to 

swollen bottles and off taste/odor have been received to date.   

 
As these Products do not meet with Harmless Harvest’s high-quality standards, we request that you pull all 

affected products from distribution centers and store shelves. Your assistance is appreciated and necessary to 

prevent consumers from purchasing potentially spoiled product. We will be honoring credits for the affected 
product.  Please send Certificates of Destruction with photos of the affected product to Harmless Harvest at 

quality@harmlessharvest.com.  If you have shipped this affected product to a customer, please notify them at 

once of this recall. Provide Harmless Harvest with a summary of all billbacks submitted and processed quantities from 

the retail outlets where our product was distributed. 
 

Please complete and return the following response form as soon as possible. This recall is being conducted with 

the knowledge of the US Food and Drug Administration.  

 

This recall does not impact any other Harmless Harvest products. We apologize for the business interruption and 

greatly appreciate your business. Should you have additional questions, please contact me.  

 

Sincerely,  
 

Craig Olkiewicz, VP of Sales 
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